
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club April meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on the 19th. We 

had 9 members and two guests.  

 

Old business: 

Discussion was held on Field Day again. The decision resulted in not having one this year. 

David, KC8OBH said he and Linda will be conducting a Weather Radio programming event at Walgreens 

on April 25th.   Time is 5 to 7 p.m.   They will be using the Club name and have material that John, W3ML 

obtained from the ARRL HQ to pass out about Amateur Radio.  

They would like someone to help out, either programming radios or just telling people about ham radio. 

New Business: 

Treasurer Report was given by John W3Ml. We have $999.90.    

John said an ex-ham called and said there is a tower and antennas for sale on Culver Road just pass the 

Fertilizer Plant on the south of road. New guy bought house and he would like to get rid of them.  Wants 

the best price he can get.  Make offer. Call David, 574-806-0588 if interested. This is not the owner. 

Owner is to be at house on Saturdays (Maybe on Sundays). Guy who bought house supposedly works at 

County Highway. 

David, KD9U reminded everyone that next month is the Hamvention in Ohio.  

Peru hamfest is April 28th. 

David, Kc8OBH said he was going to a disaster planning meeting on April 24th and would report back on 

that. It is forming a committee after the flooding incidents we just experienced. 

Next meeting is May 17th and Fox hunt for April is the 22nd. May Foxhunt is back to the third weekend 

and will be May 20th. 

Presentation was a tag-team event. Levi, WB9CAO and John, W3ML presented info on egg beater 

antennas.  Levi built one out of regular egg beaters that is to work for TV reception. John showed a 

video on how to make one for VHF/UHF use. 

Raffle brought in $12.00. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:27 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John, W3ML Secretary/Treasurer 


